
  

NOTICE 

Public notice is hereby given that a regular meeting of the Planning and Zoning Commission of 
the City of Aledo, Texas will not be held Tuesday, December 13, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. due no new 
requests being made in the month of November 2016. 

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT I, DEANA McMullen, POSTED THIS NOTICE ON THE CITY HALL 
BULLETIN BOARD. 

Deana McMullen, City Secretary   Date Posted    12/12/2016 by DM 
City of Aledo 
  
       

   

ALL MEETINGS OF THE PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION ARE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC AND PUBLIC PARTICIPATION AND WRITTEN 
COMMENTS ARE INVITED ON ALL OPEN SESSION BUSINESS ITEMS.  THE ALEDO COMMUNITY CENTER IS WHEELCHAIR ACCESSIBLE AND 
SPECIAL PARKING IS AVAILABLE.  IF A SPECIAL ACCOMMODATION IS REQUIRED FOR PARTICIPATION, PLEASE CONTACT THE OFFICE OF 
THE CITY SECRETARY A MINIMUM OF TWENTY-FOUR HOURS PRIOR TO THE MEETING, AND EVERY EFFORT WILL BE MADE TO MAKE 
REASONABLE ACCOMMODATIONS. 


